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FOR IMMEDIATE PRESS RELEASE 
November 7, 2013 

SOUTH AUBURN BURGLARY ALERT 
 The Auburn Police Department is investigating a string of  daytime burglaries that have 
occurred in the South Auburn area in the last week. Seven residences have been broken into 
with jewelry and electronics as the main targets for the thieves. 
 
The burglaries have been taking place during the daytime when people are not home. The 
thieves are forcing their way in thru locked doors. We are asking that people in the South 
Auburn area have a heightened awareness for what is happening in their neighborhood and 
look out for their neighbors.  
 
People are being asked to call the police department if  they seen suspicious people in their 
neighborhood or if  they see an unknown car parked in a neighbor’s driveway during daytime 
hours when the homeowner’s typically aren’t home.  
 
If  we develop suspect information in this investigation, we will send out an update. 


	For Immediate Press Release
	south auburn burglary alert

